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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Benin to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Bureau of United Nations Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), has
the honor to express the wish of the Republic of Benin to present its voluntary national

review (VNR) at the July 2020 High-Level Political Forum on sustainable development
(HLPF).

The Permanent Mission wishes to recall that the last presentation of VNR of Benin to
the HLPF under the auspices of ECOSOC dates back 2018 and it will be an great opportunity

to share its efforts in the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals, 5 years after

their adoption.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Benin to the United Nations avails itself of
this opportunity to express to the Bureau of United Nations Economic and Social Council,

the assurances of its highest consideration.‘z/

New York, November 15, 2019
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